
Item 9. Emergency Repair to CCTV cabling at Hordle Pavilion 

 

Current Situation: 

New CCTV cameras were installed earlier this year at Hordle Pavilion.  Two cameras have 
stopped working and engineers have discovered that the cabling (original when the previous 
system was installed) has been chewed by rodents. 

 

A new armoured cable to prevent further damage by rodents has been recommended and can 
be run along the existing ducting and install rodent proof junction boxes.  The company who 
installed the new cameras has quoted the following to undertake the repairs: 

 

 

 

 

The quote was reported to the Finance, Audit and Compliance Committee, who approved the 
quote to undertake the emergency work. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the above quote is ratified. 


